From: Gillian Martin

To: West Burton Solar Project
Cc: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Solar Project Examinations
Date: 16 August 2023 15:37:35
Dear Sirs,

Marton and Gate Burton Parish Council finds it unacceptable that both the West Burton
and the Cottam Solar Project examinations appear to be running concurrently.

We are a small parish council, operating on a volunteer basis with some of our members
also working in full time employment. The timing of these examinations make it very
difficult to make representations to these hearings considering the multiple applications
being made in this area, all of which are being brought forward as single issues.

If these proposed developments are to be considerered separately, may we suggest a time
gap of 6 months. After all, if they are available to be examined now, why can they not be
incuded as one?

Yours faithfully

Gillian Martin,

Clerk, Marton and Gate Burton Parish Council

Sent from Qutlook
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